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Dear Don: 

SALT LAKE CITY 84112 

January 29, 1973 

Your letter of January 12 advising me of your decision not to write 
a module in light of your heavy commitments brought me little cheer. 
I accept your decision, but with regret. However, part of the sting of the 
refusal has been allayed by your strong recommendation for Jacques Tixiero 

I was surprised and distressed to hear of your illness. It is my 
sincerest hope that it comes under control and that you can resume the 
active work and writing schedule all of us associate with you. 

Although we will contact Jacques, please remember that I would also 
like something from your pen. 

Sincerely, 

J~ Jennings 

Dictated but not read 

JDJ:tl 


